
Thursday 5th September

Extra-Curricular clubs

Dear Parent/Guardian

This term, there will be a number of extra-curricular clubs run by members of staff for the children. All clubs will begin
the week beginning 9th September 2024 and will end on Friday 13th December. Please note: there will be no clubs the
week beginning 21st October. All children taking part in after school clubs must be collected by an adult.

Please be aware that there are limited places in each club so in the interest of fairness we would ask that you don’t book
your child on multiple clubs. Places can be booked on ARBOR.

We are trialling an after school wraparound club this term. The club will run till 4pm Monday to Thursday and will cost
£3 a session. Places can be booked and paid for via ParentPay.

Extra-Curricular Clubs

Club Who is it open to? Day of the week Time

Gardening Club EYFS & Key Stage 1 Tuesday 3:15 - 4pm

TTRS Year 4 Tuesday 3:15 - 4pm

Computing club Key Stage 1 & 2 Tuesday 3:`15 - 4pm

Art Club Key Stage 1 & 2 Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

Chess Club Key Stage 2 Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

Rights Respecting
Club

Mrs Rowling will invite
individual children to
join the club

Wednesday 3:15 - 4pm

Dance Club Key Stage 1 & 2 Thursday 3:15 - 4pm

Best wishes

A McClurey & N Bennett

Mrs McClurey and Mr Bennett


